[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms. Todd,

I have noticed the planning application in respect of 1-2 Chester Gate and wish to object to same for the following
reasons.

1. There is a substantial need for residential property in the area and if granted this application will further
deplete residential availability.

2. |If converted to business use it is likely that additional vehicular will be drawn to the premises, which would
be undesirable.

If only for the above | would urge you to turn down the application.

Kind regards,



